
 
17th June 2020 

 

Great Hollands Primary School Class Name Changes 

Calling all children!  

(parents/carers too) 

As we continue to grow and progress on our school’s journey, we 

think it would be a GREAT idea to change the names of our 

classes based around a particular theme, for example: 

Trees – Willow Class, Oak Class, Birch Class; 

Great Britons – Nightingale Class, Darwin class, Shakespeare 

Class; 

Colours – Rouge Class, Indigo Class, Violet Class. 

We need your help! You are all valued members of our school 

community and your views are very important to us. We would 

love for you to have some input into naming next year’s classes. 

We have set up a short survey to enable you to share your ideas, which can be 

found via the URL or QR code here: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ClassNames  

Please could we ask for any suggestions made via the survey to be done so by 

03.07.2020. 

It would be great to have the chosen theme and class names in place ready for the new 

school year and we look forward to reading all of your fantastic suggestions. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the school. 

Thanks in advance, 

 

Mr Lee 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ClassNames

